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JOURNAL WRITING: A STORY ABOUT ME

Dear Parents,

The children have been learning a great deal about them-

selves. They have been talking about bodies and how gen-

ders are alike and how they are different. They have been

learning about their bodies, including their genitals.

Encourage your child to reflect on the session by helping

himlher write or dictate a story in the journal. The story

can talk about bodies and growing up, your child's gender,

some things your child really likes to do, and anything else

your child wants to include. Ask your child to illustrate the

story.


